
-----Original Message-----
From: International Trade Strategies [SMTP:its2@bigpond.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2000 6:53 PM
To: jsct@aph.gov.au
Subject: Submission to JSCOT WTO Enquiry

The Secretary
JSCOT

Attached is a submission to the enquiry (wtojscotsub.com).  There are two
attachments to that document, which are also attached - Columbiapaper.doc
and BiosafetyPBEC.doc

This is the second submission from International Trade Strategies Pty Ltd

Alan Oxley
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